Today Next Week

Greeters Hal & Norma Linck (1st service) Ed Griffin & Joe Souder (1t service)
Mike & Sarah Scorzetti (2" service) Larry & Dee Dee Good (2™ service)
Nursery Amy Haman & Barb Hess (1st service) | Shannon Derstine & Rose L. (15t ser)
Rachel Reinford & Jan Bannon (29 Jenn Ingram & Anita Livezey (2" ser)
Ushers Mary Carlson & Robert Hill (15t service) | Mary Carlson & Robert Hill (1st service)
Jon & Shirley Kiefer (2M service) Jon & Shirley Kiefer (2nd service)
Closing up | Jim & Lynn Swartley (May) Jim & Lynn Swartley (May)

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics
Upstairs hallway:  First classroom — 2nd & 3rd Grade - Mrs. Chad Landis & Anita Livezey
Second classroom - K & 15t Grade-Jan Bannon, Caleb & Roni Kiefer
Third classroom — 4th & 5t Grade — Sue Rice
Fourth classroom — Jr. High Boys & Girls — Larry & Dee Dee Good
Fifth classroom — High School — Mike Scorzetti & Justin Derstine
Main floor hallway: Last room on left — Preschool — Melissa Carl & Rachel Kiefer
Second last room on left — Nursery facilities
Gym: Second classroom — Men’s Class - “Jesus’ Fulfillment of Scripture”
Third classroom — Post High class led by Chad Landis
Fourth classroom — Prayer Room for anyone with prayer needs
Sanctuary — “Bless this Home” led by Mark Livezey (classes combined for May)

Last Week’s Attendance

First service - 135
Second service - 64

This Week at Finland

Today, 5:30-7:00pm - Families Following Christ small group in the gym

Today, 6-8:00pm - Young Adult small group at Caleb & Roni Kiefer's

Today, 6:30pm — Marvin Reinford’s small group

Tuesday, 9:15-11am - Women'’s Bible Study on “Gideon” at the upper campus

Tuesday, 12-12:30pm - Participate in Finland’s “Looking Up” call-in prayer line.
Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so.

Tuesday, 6:30-8:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry practice in the gym

Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jared’s worship team practice

Wednesday, 5:45pm - Family Night meal followed by activities from 6:45-8:00pm

Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18

Saturday, 8:00am-2:00pm - Church work day. Lunch will be provided.
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Pastor John and Bev are visiting with their daughter and her husband in Michigan.

They plan to be home midweek. If you have pastoral needs, please call Pastor Kris
or one of the elders.

Finland Mennonite Church

Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out
www.finlandmennonitechurch.org
Pastor: John Ehst
Pastor John'’s email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net
Pastor John's office hours: Tues. 12-4, Wed. 12-4, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4
Associate Pastor: Kris Wint
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net
Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 9-1
Church office — 215-679-8980
Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net
Elders — David Landis 215-234-4045, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330, Marvin Reinford 215-679-8598,
Jim Dougherty 215-679-7190, Chad Landis 215-478-2739, Jason Scheetz 267-272-8484
Visitation & Care Team - Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598
Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190, Elmer and Marie Frederick 215-723-8421

May is “Family Month” at Finland.
The family that prays together stays together.
Happy Mother’s Day
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10-8:20 am in the Prayer Room
First Service 8:30 am — Second Service 11:00 am
Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am
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Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under.

ORDER OF SERVICE

Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)
Offering - (Please pass the attendance pads)

Scripture - (brown Bible p. 312, blue Bible p. 685)
Sermon - “Pray”

Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only)
Sharing Time & Prayer Jason Scheetz - Elder in Charge

Benediction and Blessing Pastor
kkkkkkk

Prayer Requests
Printed copies of last week’s prayer requests are available under the mailboxes.

Mennonite Mission Network — Angela (Wenger) and Tomoki Yamanaka of MMN
are co-pastors at Asahikawa Gospel Church in Japan. Their four children Taira (7),
Yoshiki (5), Mirai (4) and Kiera (1), provide natural opportunities to reach out to
their community. Pray that the good news of Jesus’ love will continue to flow
through the Yamanaka family.

2 Chronicles 7:14
Pastor Kris

To Our Guests:

Welcome to our fellowship!
We would like to get to know
you better. Please tell us
about yourself by filling out
the form below and placing it
in the offering basket.

Name:

Address:

Phone:

E-mail:

[ ] 1am attending for the
first time.

[ ] I would like information
about your church.

[ ] 1 would like a call from
the Pastor.

How can we minister to you?




Finland Announcements

May is “Family Month” at Finland. Meals will be served each Wednesday night
from 5:45-6:30pm followed by activities for all ages from 6:45-8:00pm. This is for
everyone whether you have a family or are single. We hope you will join us.

The Adult S.S. Class that usually meets in the gym has combined with the class in
the sanctuary for the month of May for “Bless this Home” led by Mark Livezey.

This Saturday, 8am-2pm is church work day. There will be something for everyone
to do. You may want to bring a bucket, rubber gloves and rags, or outdoor work
gloves, rake, shovel, etc. Lunch will be provided.

Please fill out and return the VBS volunteer form that was in your mailbox last
week to Rachel Kiefer, Lisa (Mrs. Chad) Landis, or Amanda Landis by next Sunday,
May 18. SonQuest Rainforest VBS is July 21-25, and we need at least 40 volunteers
to make this year a success! Extra forms are below the mailboxes.

Discipleship/Baptism Class — The pastors are beginning a class for persons who
want to learn more about being a follower of Jesus, and for those who want to
publicly commit your life to Jesus and baptism. Talk with one of the pastors or elders
if you would like to attend this class beginning June 1st.

June 8 — Recognition of Graduates and special snacks during fellowship time. Our
graduates are Kris Wint from Hatfield Biblical Seminary, Lauren Good and Josh Rice
from Kutztown University, and Clay Anders, Micah Goshow, Kelly Ingram, Miranda
Quintana, Laura Reinford, and Zach Rice from high school. If you know of anyone
else attending Finland who is graduating, please let Martha Guntz know.

If you can bake sweet bread, 8x8” sticky buns, homemade bread, or 9” pies for
Men-O-Lan Summerfest this Saturday, May 17, call Monica Bauman 215-679-5144.

Community Events

May 16 & 17 — Penn View’s Country Fair & Auction. Friday 4-9pm — pony rides, zip
line, BBQ, twilight auction. Saturday - 7:30am-2pm, breakfast, auction, BBQ & more.

May 17 — Summerfest at Camp Men-O-Lan from 9am-3pm. Continental breakfast,
auction, family fun, kids’ carnival, plant sale, bake sale, food, music and more.

May 21, 8:45-10am - Penn View Open House for prospective families. Call Sandra
Harrell at 215-723-1196 for more information.

May 22, 7-9pm at Zion Mennonite Church — An introduction to Shine, a new S.S.
curriculum for ages 3 - grade 8 from MennoMedia. Mary Ann Weber will be available
to share information and answer questions. Call Jenifer Eriksen Morales at 267-932-
6050 ext. 117 for more information or to register.

June 5-7 Rocky Ridge Mennonite Church is sending a team to Philippi, WV, to lay
block for a home of a needy family. We need block layers. If interested in serving on
this team, contact Kris Mellinger at 215-257-6762 or Tim Vasey at 267-784-6339.



